
 

 

 

Carnival of the Flowers  

Dates: 21-23 September 2018 

It does not sound exciting at first glance (except perhaps for keen gardeners) but this is one event that wine 

lovers should definitely put on their calendar.  Within a full week of activities that celebrate the beautiful 

gardens of Toowoomba, the organizers fence off central park, build a stage and bring in dozens of wineries 

and foodies and host a big party for three days (known as the Heritage Bank Flower Food and Wine 

Festival).  The music is usually spot on, with plenty of live acts to suit a range of ages and tastes.  Michelle 

and I will have a Twisted Gum Wine stand in the park this year, so be sure to drop in and say hi before 

grabbing a meal and a glass of wine and enjoying the fabulous entertainment.   

For more information see:  http://www.tcof.com.au/   
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